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2nd October 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to all those families who joined us at the new village hall on Saturday for the official opening 

party. The children sang superbly. Thank you to Miss Salter for all her hard work in preparing the 

children for their performance. We had many positive comments including from Kirstie Allsopp herself! I 

thought the evening was really enjoyable – well done to the hall committee for such an incredible 

achievement. We are all looking forward to using the hall for many years to come. 

 

       
 

This week our ‘Extra Curricular’ activities began again on Tuesday afternoon. The children had a choice 

of Sewing, Gardening, Cooking and Construction. If you have a talent or an interest you think the 

children would enjoy taking part in as an ‘extra’ activity to our normal curriculum and have an hour free 

one afternoon a week, please come into school or e-mail us, we’d love to hear from you. 
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On Monday the children in class two will be meeting up with the children from Branscombe, Farway and 

others from across the Honiton Learning Community to take part in a Hand Ball event in Honiton. A 

letter and SOE3 form has been sent home this week; please could you return it to the office on Monday 

morning; if you did not receive one please let Sarah know. Unfortunately as the trip is taking place on a  

Monday we are unable to provide a school packed lunch for those in receipt of free school meals. If this 

is a problem for anyone please speak to a member of school staff and we will try to assist. 
 

Thank you for all your continued support. 
 

God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School 

 

 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1  What do you think it would have been like living in a Tudor building? 
 

Class 2   What habitats does your garden provide? 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Can you help with school dinners? 

Are you able or do you know anyone who can offer to help us with lunchtimes, we need some 

volunteers to help serve dinners and clear up afterwards for a six week period starting on Monday 5th 

October, if you are able to offer your help even for just one day, please let Sarah know.  

 

 

 

 

Arsenal Soccer School  

Arsenal Soccer School are continuing our lunch time Club. This will now take place on Tuesday lunch 

times instead of Wednesday. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals (not KS1 universal free 

school meals) and is interested in joining then speak to Mrs Gray as we may be able to support the cost 

of the fees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

BROADHEMBURY BRIDGES to week ending Friday 25th September 

Class One: 
George and Harrison for working so nicely together to make a car track 

William for great effort in literacy 

Sophia for showing kindness and compassion to others when they are hurt 

 
Class Two: 
Hettie for trying hard in lessons and questioning how to improve 

Laythan for being a good learner and trying his best 

Barnaby for being joyful, happy and always wearing a smile 

 

 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Thursday and Friday next week. 

Miss Prince will be spending her Head of Teaching and Learning day (Thursday) at 
Branscombe next week 

Monday 5th October – Class Two Hand Ball Event 

Thursday 8th October – Class One Visit Branscombe Bakery & Mill 

Friday 23rd October – Last Day of School before the Half Term holiday 

Tuesday 3rd November – Back to School  

 

Collective Worship Activity  

 

 


